Ease anxiety

Support families, whānau, and learners during the enrolment process by:

- ✓ following up on a child's or young person's enrolment information
- contacting parents proactively, organising a meeting to discuss their child's individual health needs
- ✓ highlighting health and safety policies and procedures related to asthma management.

This information was downloaded/printed from the Ministry of Education's website "Inclusive Education". Except where otherwise noted it is Crown Copyright 2018.

Information on the Inclusive Education website is regularly updated so we recommend you check the website version of this information to ensure it remains current.

